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WALK-IN &
FAMILY CLINIC

221 Miller Dr., Georgetown • 905-873-6776 www.GenesisHealthTeam.com

New Full Service Medical Clinic
• Extended Hours
• Walk-in and Appointment
• Male & Female Physicians
• Paediatric Health &
Immunizations

• Women’s Health &
Pregnancy Care

• Senior’s Health

• Lab On-Site
• Pharmacy On-Site

We tow them FREE of Charge!
We pay for your scrap metal

We donate them to the local fire
department for them to practice with
and then 100% recycle them when

they are finished with them.

Call today!!!

46Guelph St.,
Georgetown ReadeRs ChoiCe awaRd winneR

16 yeaRs in a Row!

SINCE 1958

Spring Cleaning?
We want your Scrap Cars!

Spring Cleaning?
We want your Scrap Cars!

OIDUTS RIAH

ac.oidutsriahabadni.www
 0087-778-509

COMMUNITY CALENDAR

From page 18
a.m. to 1 p.m. and 6 to 9 p.m. at the St. Paul’s An-
glican Parish Hall, 16 Adamson St. S., Norval.

Grief Group for Parents: The loss of a child 
is a unique form of grief. A grief support group 
for parents who have lost a child meets the 
first Wednesday of the month at Norval United 
Church. Info: Paul Ivany, 905-877-6122, paul@
norvalunited.ca 

SATURDAY, JUNE 13
Norval Presbyterian Church is holding a 

fundraiser from 2-4 p.m. to repair an old organ, 
which could cost more than $12,000. For more 
info call Margaret at 647-975-4582.

Limehouse Presbyterian Church once again 
hosts its annual Beef on a Bun from 5-7 p.m. at 
the church, located on the Sixth Line, at 22 Sid-
eroad in Limehouse. In addition to beef on a bun, 
the menu also features coleslaw, baked beans, 
dessert and refreshments. Adults $12, children 
10 and under  $5. For tickets call Glenda Benton 
at 905-877-2101 or Carol Lawson 905-877-3753.

IN BRIEF

Rubbish pile fire gets 
a little out of hand
About 6:45 p.m. Thursday (May 28) fire-
fighters responded to the report of a 
grass fire in the area of Highway 7 and 
Trafalgar Rd. 

On scene crews found a large brush 
and rubbish pile fire approximately five 
feet away from a metal clad building. 

Fire staff spoke to the homeowner 

who was unaware of the fire. 
There was a fire in a 1,000 gallon tank 

with a metal fabricated door. 
The fire spread to the dry grass and the 

remains of an old shed, as well as to some 
cedar trees and a hot tub. 

The property owner was advised of the 
Town’s burn permit requirements.


